
Meeting with Winston Peters.  
Tanya Smith  
Fri 31/05/2013, 2:04 p.m.mason@pacificlaw.net.nz  
Hi Janet, 
             Its Tanya, letting you know that on the 28/4/13 we E.mailed Winston  
for his assistance regarding our case. His secretary would like you to arrange 
 a meeting with him. We thought it would be wise for us to be present as we 
 can discuss it in more detail. 
                                                      We believe that Winston is interested in the 
 investigation that took place between 1921-1927 regarding the 4.900 soldiers 
 misused accounts, which my grand parents is one of them. 
( Ref: New Zealand Official Year Book 1931 page 413 under Revaluation of  
Soldier Properties.) Thanks 
  
  
                                                         Yours Sincerely 
                                                                       
                                                         Tanya Peterson 
 


